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13th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Wednesday Science Intervention  
 
As part of our commitment to helping your son/daughter achieve the very best results in Triple Science this year 
we have put into place a series of extra booster sessions across Biology, Chemistry and Physics. 
 
The intervention will take place on Wednesday afternoons and continue throughout the year, where students will 
miss core PE only.   
 
From now until October half term your son/ daughter will benefit from being taught in a smaller group with either 
Ms Matthew (Chemistry) Miss Newman (Biology) or Mr Williams for Physics. 
 
After the October Half term break students will be travelling to Haileybury to benefit from their excellent facilities 
and equipment. These sessions will be jointly led by Haileybury and Haileybury Turnford teachers where students 
will return to school at 4pm. I will update you before the half term break as to further details of these sessions. 
 
Saturday Science  
I would also like to take this opportunity to make you aware of the Saturday Physics sessions that I will be running 
on the following dates this term.  
 
The vast majority of students who attended these sessions last year received excellent results in our most recent 
summer examinations.  
 
Theses sessions will run from 9am – 11am in SC4. 

 Saturday 29th September 2018 

 Saturday 16th November 2018 

 
If you would like further information or have any questions, please contact the Director of Science at 
williams@haileyburyturnford.com 
 
We do hope that these sessions enhance your child’s experience of Science and result in excellent grades at GCSE.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mr S Williams 
Director of Science   
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